
From: Nicolle Torda [ntor@iprimus.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 25 July 2001 12:23 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Appointments to the A.B.C. Board.

Dear Sir,

I am making this submission to support the independent and free outlook of the
A.B.C. in broadcasting, particularly in news and current affairs. It is extremely
important to have an impartial Board, so that the public can have an unbiased
and fair coverage of events.

Sincerely,

Nicolle Torda

1 Mill Hill Road,
Bondi Junction N.S.W. 2022




